Bunches Bend Protection District Meeting February 2020
The commissioners met February 5, 2020 at 11 a.m. at Brister Law Firm.
Tap Parker, President called the meeting to order. In attendance were Steve Brown, Tap Parker, David Oswalt, Nan Hopkins, Andy Brister, Steve Cochran and Teddy Schneider. Absent was Shannon Baker.
David Oswalt made a motion to approve November 2019 meeting minutes. Seconded by Steve Cochran. 
Nan Hopkins presented the financial report. The district was still to receive $63,773.02 in tax revenue. The district will have $197,000 to operate on in 2020. The district’s 2019 audit has no findings.  Teddy Schneider made a motion to approve the financial report as presented. Seconded by David Oswalt.  
The district will start bid process for levee maintenance.  Steve Brown will check with Nan and the legislative auditor to see about bid process while under an extreme emergency.
Teddy Schneider made a motion to approve David Bader in repairing the north end deficiency using a specified area of bar pit. Seconded by David Oswalt.  
Steve Brown made a motion to install the second pump at the old pumping station. Seconded by Teddy Schneider.
The district approved changing the 2020 meeting dates to May6, 2020, and August 6, 2020 which will be time to vote on tax renewal.
Meeting adjourned.    
